
25th September 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 6 Revision Books

Every year as part of our Year 6 SATS preparation we utilise CGP SATs books. We know
from past years that these revision books make a big difference to the children’s preparation
for the tests in May next year.

Your child may have bought them home already as we are starting to use them this week.

Every child in Year 6 will be receiving one Maths Arithmetic test book. We are asking for a
donation of £3 to help to cover the cost.

Please use the MCAS app to pay for your child’s revision book. Go to the products section
and select CGP Revision Books to pay and checkout.

In the front of the arithmetic book is a timetable telling them which test/tests they need to
complete by which date. Please work with your child on completing these tests at home. The
teachers will mark the tests each Friday in class with the children so it is essential that they
have the required tests complete.

If your child is struggling and you are unsure how to help them, please get your child to
bring their CGP books into school and the teachers will be able to help them at some
point during the school day.

In addition to this we, as a school, have purchased Reading SATs books which will be free of
charge to your child, however these will stay in the classroom.

For any queries, please contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr Angier
Vice-Principal


